
Submitter: Hope Sasek 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose the measure to change the current laws in Oregon for mail in 

voting. I am an 81-year-old senior with a disability. It would be extremely difficult for 

me to have to vote in person. The majority of my friends and community are in a 

similar situation. I believe we would have a significant decline in voter turnout if we 

require in person voting for all registered voters.  I can’t see any positive outcome 

from changing the current law that allows registered voters to submit mail in ballots. 


